
SOME FUN ACTIVITIES FROM THE PAST YEAR! 

Fall 2023 

 
Dear Friend of the Perkiomen Valley Library,  
 

Do you have hopes and dreams? We have hopes for a more 
modern, energy efficient, beautiful and welcoming library for all 
members of our community. We have hopes that children will be able 
to enjoy searching for their picture books and readers in a colorful 
and comfortable environment. We have hopes that job searchers can 
use our resources to find the best employment options. We have 
hopes that rooms can be made available for small groups to work on 
projects in a quiet, state-of-the-art meeting space. 

 
We on the library board have a lot 
of hopes and dreams! In order to accomplish these goals, we 
are creating a long-term plan for library building improvements. 
We are applying for a variety of grants, but we would still be 
required to pay part of the funding. As a reminder, we are also 
in the process of paying off a large loan for the emergency 
construction project undertaken a few years ago to keep the 
building open and safe. Since our non-guaranteed municipal 
contributions are barely enough to pay for basic operating 
expenses, we are so grateful for your continuing financial 
support for programs and beautification 
projects. We hope we can depend on you to 

help with our current dreams to make them a reality.  
 
Your tax-deductible donation to the Perkiomen Valley Library, a 501(c)(3) non-
profit organization, will go a long way towards improving library services now and 
in the future. For your convenience, donations can be made via check or PayPal 
on our website at the following link:  
https://www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/2185366. Please also consider 
Perkiomen Valley Library in your estate planning. 
 
Thank you so much for supporting Perkiomen Valley Library!  
 
Meredith Glodek  
President, Perkiomen Valley Library Advisory Board  
 

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~  

Perkiomen Valley Library 2023 Annual Appeal 
 
Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _______________________________________________________________________ 

City:____________________________________________________ Zip code: ______________ 

Email address:___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Donation:    ______ $25  ______  $50  ______  $100  ______  $250       Other  $__________ 

______   I have remembered Perkiomen Valley Library in my will. 

______  I am designating the PERKIOMEN VALLEY LIBRARY as a recipient in my employer’s  
Matching Gifts program.   
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Dave Douglass 
Borough of Trappe 

 
Debbie McCabe 
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Please attach this portion of our 2023 Annual 
Appeal to your donation and mail or return to: 
 

Perkiomen Valley Library 
ATTN: Annual Appeal 

290 Second Street 
Schwenksville, PA  19473 

 

Make check payable to: PVL 
Cash donations should be made in person. 

 
QR code for PayPal 

 

Winter Fest Story Event 

Orgelkids (Organ Construction) 

Block and Building 

Playtime 
 

https://www.paypal.com/us/fundraiser/charity/2185366

